
January 24, 2022

Michael D Shannon

518 N 10TH STREET   APT C

LAS VEGAS, NV 89101

Dear Michael D Shannon,

We have approved your credit for the Direct PLUS Loan you requested, pending the receipt of additional loan records from the school you or

the student attends.  This decision was based on the results of a credit check with:

TransUnion

2 BALDWIN PL PO BOX 1000

CHESTER, PA 19022

800-888-4213

Depending on the timing of the school's submission, another credit check may be performed with a different outcome.

You must also meet all other requirements for borrowing a Direct PLUS Loan. Your school will tell you what loans, if any, you are eligible

to receive. If you have questions regarding your loan eligibility, the next steps in the processing of your loan, when the loan will be disbursed

(paid out), or no longer wish to receive the loan, contact your school's financial aid office.

After the first disbursement of your loan has been made, your loan will be assigned to a loan servicer and you will receive the servicer’s name,

address and contact information.  Your servicer will service, answer questions about, and process payments on your loan after you enter

repayment.

To view the list of servicers and their contact information, visit StudentAid.gov and select the "Who's My Servicer?" link under "Manage

Loans".

Sincerely,

U.S.  Department of Education

Federal Student Aid

William D. Ford Federal Direct Loan Program
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